Kerrstyn Vegf

L
From: Dave Vangsness
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 1:31 PM
To; Kerrstyn Vega
Subject: RE: PA Systems for Helicopters - New FY11 Project
Attachments: DRT MOU.PDF

O¥ thanks
As for the MQU, here is all | have,

From: Kerrstyn Vega

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 1:25 PM

To: Dave Yangsness

Subject: RE: PA Systems for Helicopters - New FY11 Project

Just sent her an email with the answer- the AEL system is still down so | had to search for the info. it looks like it will
work so whatever the state suggests is good.

Also, on a side note, 1 did a search for the DRT MOU In the City Clerk’s laserfiche, but couldn’t come up with anything. 1f
you can get me the actual title of the MOU), | may have better luck.

From: Dave Vangsness

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 1:06 PM

To: Kerrstyn Vega _

Subject: FW: PA Systems for Helicopters - New FY11 Project

K,

Can you answer this or point me to the right document? ! don’t have any AEL to lock at much less AEL # 18AC-00-ACFT1
Y

From: Lestie, Lauren {mallo:lleslie@santa-ana.org]
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 12:12 PM
To: Dave Vangsness; Bryan Santy

Cc: Kerrstyn Vega; BHadley@santa-ana.org; Brian Sheldon
Subject: RE: PA Systems for Helicopters - New FY11 Project

Lt, Vangsness,

Thank you for the heads up, 1s your office able to review the AEL information and verify the project fits under the
number list below from Joe? The modification will be held up by the State unti! this informatlon is confirmed and
adjusted on the workbook, Please let me know If you have any questions.

Thanks again,

tauren Lestie

Hometand Security Division
Santa Ana Police Department
Office: (714} 245-8739

Fax: (714} 245-8098

A0415



